
Westminster Crier 

 There will be a sign up sheet posted in the Community Center  

or contact Donna Roberts by email at BillDonnaR@aol.com  

or by phone 239.369.5925 

Thursday, February 4, 2016 

 

The Minster Pub & Grill.  

Serving starts at  12:30 P.M. 

First Thursday of Each Month 

Miss an edition of the Crier? 
Miss a Board meeting?   

Want to know what was discussed? 
 

Check our community web-site to read the minutes 
from the Board Meetings:  

 
www.westminstercommunity.com 

The Access Committee would like to apologize to  
James and Stella McCaffery  

for inadvertently leaving their name off of the list of people  
being thanked for donating to the Guards Christmas gifts.  

Thank you the McCaffery Family for donating and we apologize 
for the error 

Earlier this week, Westminster lost a long time resident. Jim Koepfer passed away 
at his Berkley Way home.   
 
Details for Memorial Service will be announced at a later date. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with Jim’s wife, 
Beth and their family. 

No matter what people tell you, words and ideas can change the world. 
~Robin Williams 
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